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REPORTS

July 16, 2008

County of Cook and State of lilinois

Cyprus High School Counselors Visit
MALCOLM X COLLEGE

THE CHANCELLOR

that on June 11, 2008, Malcolm X College received a delegation of twenty
High School Counselors from the country of Cyprus. The group,
sponsored by the International Visitors Center of Chicago (IVCC), was
greeted by the Interim President, and the Executive Council, faculty and
staff. The guests were visiting Chicago to identify and to recommend the
best colleges in the USA for their students to attend. The visitors
complimented the staff for a warm welcome, a fabulous tour, and
answering the questions they needed in order to advise their students.

Respectfully submitted,

Wayne D. Watson
Chancellor



